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Howard Fire Department Open House  
10 a.m. to 3 p.m. October 13, 2012 

Fire Station #1 
2456 Glendale Avenue 

 
To promote fire awareness week, the Howard Fire Department will be holding its annual open house from 10 a.m. to 3 
p.m. on Saturday, Oct. 13 at Fire Station #1, located at 2456 Glendale Ave. There will be many activities and 
demonstrations throughout the day for all ages.  The Howard Fire Department Auxiliary will be raffling off several different 
items donated from local businesses, including a Jordy Nelsen autographed football.  Food will be available for purchase 
with proceeds benefitting the auxiliary.  
 
The Oconto Fire Safety Trailer will be on hand all day with demonstrations every half hour, and the Brown County K-9 unit 
also will present two demonstrations.  The Brown-Outagamie County Bomb Truck will be here and County Rescue 
Services also will have an ambulance on display. 
 
Jumping Bean will have a Bounce House for the kids from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 
Many other services also will showcase how they serve the community each and every day. There will be a demonstration 
on what not to do in case of a cooking fire, as well as a car accident demonstration with county rescue.      
 
All activities and presentations are free and open to the public. For more information, please contact Lt. Stefan Schaefer 
at (920) 434-4666. 
 
 
The mission of the Village of Howard, Wisconsin is to deliver quality services in a courteous, cost-
effective and efficient manner.  For more information about the Village of Howard, please call 
920/434-4640 or visit the village’s web page at www.villageofhoward.com.  
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